Sir Geoffrey Clifton-Brown's Coronavirus virtual Q&A Session
Friday 3rd April 3.00pm to 4.30pm live streamed from the Barn Theatre, Cirencester
Dear Member,
Sir Geoffrey will be holding his third Coronavirus virtual Question and Answer session this coming Friday 3rd April from 3.00pm until 4.30pm.  He will answer questions from residents of the Cotswolds about Coronavirus. This will be his third Q&A session.
The session will be filmed and live streamed from the Barn Theatre, where Sir Geoffrey and the film crew will be strictly adhering to government guidelines on social distancing. 
If you would like to pre-register a question, all you have to do is email Contact@cotswoldspeaks.co.uk or you can send your questions in during the livestream on Facebook.
The livestream will be aired on:
The Barn Theatre Facebook page : https://www.facebook.com/theBarnTheatreCirencester/
and the Cotswold Conservatives Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com/cotswoldconservatives
Do watch if you are interested, do send in your questions. 
You may know others who would like to ask a question, please let them know about this virtual Q&A. 
Please remember to stay at home, stay safe and protect the NHS. 
